DEPAR_TMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
HEADQUARTERS UNITED STATES AIR FORCE
' WASHINGTON DC

18 July 2008

MEMORANDUM FOR  NRC REGION IV (NMSB-B)
ATTENTION: MS. RACHEL S. BROWDER

FROM: AFMOA/SG3PB
110 Luke Avenue, Room 405
Bolling AFB DC 20032-7050

SUBJECT: Response to NRC Request for Additional Information Concermning US Air Force
Installation Burial Sites, Our Memo, 23 May 2008

The US Air Force Radioisotope Committee (RIC) received a request from the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC), dated29 February 2008, for additional information regarding
McClellan AFB, CA and other US+Alir Force Installation Burial Sites. Questions 1-3 were
answered in a RIC Secretariat memo dated 15 April 2008; Question 4 was answered in a RIC
Secretariat memorandum dated 23 May 2008.

As discussed in a teleconference on 16 July 2008 between members of the RIC
Sccretariat, Mr. Robert Johnson (HQ NRC) and Ms. Rachel Browder (NRC-RIV), it is our
understanding that the NRC acknowlédges that the Air Force met the original NRC suspense for
the request for additional information, dnd that the NRC and the Air Force will continue to work
toward an appropriate response to question 4. The RIC Secretariat, therefore, submits ﬂns
request to retract our memo dated 23 May 2008.

If you have any questions, please contact me at DSN 297-4309; robert.rodgers-
02(@pentagon.af.mil
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ROBERT A, RODGERS, Maj, USAF, BSC

Chlel, Radiation Program Operations
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Alr Férde Medical Operations Agency
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